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May 1, 1980

.

Sir. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 271/022780
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regu11 tion NO/EHD: chb
Attn: Sir. A. Schwuncer, 011ef Docket Nos. 50-338

Operating Reactors Branch #1 50-339
Division of Operating Reactors License No. NpF-4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Camlission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear 51r. Denton:

In response to your letter dated February 27, 1980, and received by us
March 24, 1980, we are subnitting the information you requested in the
enclosure to this letter. Also, enclosed are five copies of the revised
Safeguards Contingency Plan for North Anna Power Station. Because the
changes effected the majority of the chapter's pages, an entire revised
chapter is being subnitted.

The enclosed documents are considered proprietary by Virginia Electric
and Power Canpany and they should be w cald frcm public disclosure in
accordance with the provisions of 10 Cf> ' .790(d).

Very truly yours,

i
B. R. Sylvia

Manager-Nuclear Operations

cc: Sir. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcenent
Region II
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